
 
 
 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations,     Committee on Appropriations,  

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515   

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for a WI-FI Expansion Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the San Antonio Housing Authority (SAHA), located at 818 S. Flores 

St San Antonio, Texas 78204. The funding would be used to deploy Smart Mesh technology to 

provide and expand free Wi-Fi services to residents living in all 52 public housing properties and 

24 Beacon properties managed by SAHA. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has 

any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

M 
Member of Congress 


